
Provider Registration (Enrollment) Update 
 
Automated Online Provider Enrollment System to Launch in 2019 
 
In 2019, the AHCCCS provider enrollment process will move from a manual, paper-based 

system to a new, online system process that will allow providers to: 

• Enroll as an AHCCCS provider; 

• Update information (such as phone and addresses); 

• Upload and/or update licenses and certifications; 

• And more, all online and in real time! 

 

This change, from a 100% manual process to the new, automated system will streamline 

the provider enrollment process. Initial applications will be processed more quickly 

and changes to current enrolled providers will all be completed online. 

 

The new system is anticipated to go live in the fall of 2019. Additional information 

will be released closer to the implementation date. 

 

Name Change 

Did you know that the Provider Registration Unit of AHCCCS is changing its name?  

Moving forward Provider Registration will be called Provider Enrollment, and updates 

to the name will be seen across the AHCCCS website. 

 


